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Dear family,  

 

We hope you had a great week, and we look forward to seeing you tomorrow 

for Sunday service. Dr. D. Michael Hentrich will be sharing a message on the 

theme, "Blaspheming the Holy Spirit." 

 

This Sunday is also potluck Sunday, so please bring a dish to share that doesn't 

have any nuts or peanuts in it. The church will provide rice and rotisserie 

chickens.  
 

 

Last Sunday, Pastor Mike shared about going God's way and making efforts 

that will endure. If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted 

online, please follow our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  
 

 

 

Last Week's Message  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

 

Congratulations to our high school graduates! 

 

Last week, Tongil Ngalame graduated from George Washington High School.   He 

has received a football scholarship to Doane college in Nebraska. Please take time 

to wish him well. 

 

Vera Vanderstok, and Darian Bocevski have also graduated and moved on to the 

next chapter in their lives. We wish them great success.  
 

  

 

  

Volunteers Needed for Summer Sunday School Classes! 

 

Sunday School is looking for volunteers to cover the summer sessions. 

The goal is to keep the kids engaged and ensure they have a great time.  

 

Here’s what we need from you: 

 

On your Sunday, plan a simple craft activity for the children. It doesn't need to be 

elaborate. A list of easy craft ideas will be linked to the sign up sheet that will be 



 

 

 

sent out soon. Materials are available in the supplies closet just off the dining 

room. 

 

Alternatively, you can plan another fun activity to keep the kids engaged for 

about one hour inside the Sunday School room. 

 

Offer your time for one or more Sundays over the summer. Even if you can only 

commit to one Sunday, it would be a tremendous help. 

 

No prior teaching experience is required—just a heart for children and a 

willingness to help out. We will provide you with all the necessary materials and 

support to make this a smooth and enjoyable experience for everyone involved. 

 

If you are interested in volunteering, please sign up on the sheet that will be sent 

out soon or  feel free to reach out to Mira directly.  
 

 

 

A big thank you to David Mahardy and our Spring Refresh volunteers for the 

installation of a new backsplash in the church kitchen and the repainting of the 

downstairs hallway.  
 

  

  

 



 

 

  

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to 

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich at 

6:30 to 7:30pm. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join 

using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if needed.  
 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  

 

  

   




